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We hope this update finds you safe and well after some challenging weather conditions and the knock-on effects of this weather.
We are pleased to be welcoming our younger classes back into school on Monday and we hope, with your continued support in following Government health guidelines, to be able to allow the rest of our learners back into the building before too long.
A reminder to those of you who have children returning to the building next week that if they have any symptoms of any illness, they should not be attending school. Advice from NHS colleagues is that the symptoms are not always the same as the first strain of virus and are more difficult to identify as Covid symptoms. If in doubt, please do not send your child to school.
Parent Council Recipe Packs
The recipe packs for porridge are in school ready to be given out on Monday 22nd February. If your child is attending school they will be given their pack home with them on Monday afternoon. 
The packs for children not attending school will be in the reception area for collection on Monday with your child’s name on.
Thank you to our Parent Council ladies for their continued support in organising this for our families.
Photograph Competition
Thank you very much to all our learners who have again sent in an amazing selection of photos for the theme of “Something Unusual”. The winning pictures will be sent out shortly.
We have decided to put the competition on pause just now as we are all settling into new ways of working with some of us returning to school and others picking up different duties to cover this.
School Meals
For those returning to school next week, the lunch choices will be found on week 4 of the current Aberdeenshire menu. The only alteration at present is there will be no baked potatoes available as there are some issues with deliveries at present.
Please click on the link below to access the menu.
https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/media/25717/school-menus-autumn-winter-2020-21.pdf
Google Class Meets
P1-3 will no longer be taking part in Google Meets as they will all be back in school.
P3-6 will continue with the twice weekly meets as before- Tuesday and Friday at 11.30am. Those pupils in school will logon from school as a way of keeping the whole class connected.
P6/7 – will continue with their twice weekly meets on a Monday and Thursday at 1.30pm. We look forward to seeing everybody on these meetings.

Well done to everyone for their continued hard work at home, we hope you enjoy a pleasant and less snowy weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone next week either virtually or in the flesh.

Take care.
The Ballater School Team
